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 Objection

Comments Yet another distasteful attempt to mislead both planners and local residents. This application is 
dishonest with its deliberate aim to hide the real purpose of the application. 
 
The scheme is a landfill operation that will dump all forms of consumer and industrial waste into an 
area of Outstanding Natural Beauty that is part of the South Downs National Park  for the finacial gain 
of the landowners and the operators.  Washinton is a rural community and not a dumping ground for 
waste. 
 
The owners of the disused quarry and the previous operators should be required to repair the damage 
they had previouslly caused to the countryside and to re-instate its condition before quarrying was 
permitted and not to further scar the countryside. 
 
Local residents would be subjected to  an unacceptable increase in noise and air polution together 
with the inevitable long term pollution of underground waterways.  
 
The increase in large commercial traffic to and from the site would further increase congestion on the 
narrow local rural road network. 
 
There are no gains for the local residents nor the environment and many negative impacts and I 
totally object to the application. 
 
 
Edward Mills
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